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As of May 18, 2018, the authors issue an Expression of
Concern to advise readers of potential discrepancies

between the results reported in this article and a recent, more
successful, report of similar calculations (Gapsys and de Groot,
JCTC 13:6275−6289 [DOI: 10.1021/acs.jctc.7b00849]).
Based on the more recent publication, the authors now believe
that technical shortcomings in the published calculations may
underlie the poor agreements that were obtained between
computed and experimental binding free energy profiles. The
authors are in the process of investigating the likely sources of
error, and the status of this article will be updated following the
outcome of that investigation.
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